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Q: Is DRBC planning on issuing the 10-15 applications to the selected bidder all at 
once? Or will those projects be released in smaller increments / one at a time, as 
reviews are concluded? 

A: We anticipate selecting a bidder and then issuing the full list of assignments for 
municipal applicants. Due to inherent uncertainty regarding how many municipalities will 
express interest, it is possible that the project team may initially assign the bulk of 
applications and then follow up with the remaining ones shortly thereafter.  

  

In either scenario, we do not expect to release these in increments following the 
completion of final memos.  
 

Q: Will the bidder be selecting the pace for work with the municipal applicants?  

A: The selected bidder may set their own pace for meeting the deliverables/needs of each 
municipality, if they can demonstrate that they’re actively working with them during 
scheduled check-ins with the project team.   


